
 

 

 

 Friday 10th December 2021 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

RE: CELEBRATION CAKE 15/12/21 

 

On Wednesday 15th December, Leopold Primary School will be hosting 

‘Celebration Cake from Around the World Day’! 

During the day, the children will be given the chance to taste traditional 

celebration cakes baked and brought in from home by their classmates. 

The children will also be finding out where in the world the cake comes 

from. 

We are inviting parents and carers to bake and bring in cakes from 

different cultures. If you would like to do this, please contact your child’s 

class teacher with regards to class allergies. Please ensure that the food 

does not contain nuts, milk, kiwi, sesame, cheese or cream. 

All cakes must have their ingredients clearly labelled in order for it to be 

safe to try. 

We are very excited about the upcoming ‘Celebration Cake from Around 

the World Day’ and we believe it will be a fantastic and fun experience for 

the children. 

Thank you for your support. If you have any questions, please speak to 

you child’s class teacher. 

 

Kind Regards,  

 

Mr Daniel Clancy 

Art/DT Coordinator 


